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Thank you to all those who are continuing to respect the 
parking restrictions near school. You are keeping 
everybody’s children safe. The PCSOs visited last week and 
issued several tickets and verbal warnings to those who 
were parked on the yellow lines without a disabled parking 
badge, and they have promised to continue to visit regularly. 
Have you spotted the new 20 mph zone around school too? 
Although the lights are not working yet, we are pleased this 
is another safety measure for our children and families.

Year 3 are reading 'The Boy, the mole, the 
fox and the horse'. This is a beautiful, 
inspirational story about the importance of 
love, friendship and kindness and how to 
navigate life in troubled times.

Cambridgeshire LA want to find out 
more about changes to school travel 
patterns as a result of COVID-19 to 
inform our response to any new 
problems or barriers that pupils may be 
facing travelling to school.    The survey 
is live now and will close at midnight on 
Sunday, 27 September.
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Year 1 are very excited about their pets this week. No, not cats 
and dogs - but pet rocks!! We have painted and decorated 
them today and some children have already given their pets 
names. Later this week we are going to write all about them!

We have set a date for the school photographer to visit and 
take individual and family group photographs. This will be on 
1st October, with careful social distancing and hygiene 
precautions in place. Due to these restrictions, we will only be 
able to offer family photos to siblings who are in school from 
Reception to Year 6 - unfortunately we cannot include younger 
siblings in Nursery/toddlers or older children from secondary 
school.
 
Dates for your calendar:
● 1st October - school photographer visits
● 19th October - Harvest celebration - we will be asking for 

donations for Food Bank
● 23rd October - school and nursery closed for staff training
● 26th to 30th October - school and nursery closed for Half 

Term
● 18th December - last day of term
● Tuesday 5th January 2021 - school and nursery open again 

for Spring Term.

All term dates for 2021 and 2022 can be found on the school 
website:
https://www.cavalry.cambs.sch.uk/website/term-dates/62891 
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